
Kindergarten 
Information Night

For more information about Kindergarten Information Night, call 651-635-1605 
or visit www.isd623.org/kindergarten

Enjoy a “super snack” 
from our Nutrition Services 

Department!

Thursday, November 7
5:30-7:30 p.m.

Aŋpétu Téča Education Center 
1910 County Road B in Roseville

If you have a child who will be 5 years old by September 1, 2025 and is planning to attend 
kindergarten next fall, please join us for a fun evening of information and entertainment. It 
will be a wonderful opportunity to meet school staff, learn about our schools and programs, 
ask questions, and get your child excited about kindergarten! 

Dance to the 
Teddy Bear 

Band!

Be a star in 
our Raider 

photo booth!

Climb aboard 
a real school 

bus! 

Meet our 
Roseville 
principals 

and teachers!

Get your 
very own 

Class of 2038 
t-shirt!


